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What’s Going On

Our meeting this month is the return of our Christmas party!  It will be held on Saturday,
December 3 at the home of Dave and Marilyn Dykwell; 4449 108th St. SW in Byron Center.
The club will provide the main dish and a couple of side dishes.  We are asking everyone who
plans to attend to bring either an appetizer or dessert plus their beverage of choice.  The party
starts at 3:00 PM with a social hour or two and dinner will be served at 5:00 PM.

Our next event after the Christmas party is the Zoup Off!  It will take place in February.  Details,
including the date, are still being worked out.

Please join me in welcoming Ryan Counterman and Matt Zerilli to the WMCC board of directors!
Also, thank you to outgoing board members Dan Konkle and Jamie Reinhart for your service to
the club the last few years.  Our board of directors can be seen on the last page of the
newsletter.

November Meeting Recap

We only had eight people in attendance at our November meeting.  I’m guessing the winter
storm that was happening that night had something to do with the low attendance.  We still held
our board member elections with Ryan Counterman, Matt Zerilli, Dave Ziebarth, and Dave
Dykwell being elected to the board.  We also discussed the Christmas party.



WMCC Calendar
December 3 WMCC Christmas Party at

the Dykwells; 3:00 PM

February ?? Zoup Off; 2:00 PM

Board of Directors

President: Dave Dykwell (2024)
(616) 885-3902 or dykwelld@gmail.com

Vice President: Ryan Counterman (2024)
(616) 2625467 or vairking@hotmail.com

Secretary: Dave Ziebarth (2024)
(616) 340-1815 or zvair65@gmail.com

Treasurer: Doug Lectka (2023)
(616) 299-1960 or douglectka59@gmail.com

Directors:
Dan Konkle (2022)

(616) 364-1009 or dankle@comcast.net
Steve Vander Helm (2023)

(616) 293-0864 or sjvander426@gmail.com
Dennis Willson (2023)

(616) 460-4189 or dawillson4@aol.com
Matt Zerilli (2024)

(269) 532-4559 or matthew.zerilli@gmail.com

West Michigan Corvair Club
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW
Byron Center, MI  49315

Phone:
(616) 340-1815

E-Mail:
wmcc@corvair.org

About the WMCC

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and
classified advertising is the first of the month and
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth,
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, MI
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is
subject to editing. Original articles are the property
of the WMCC and are intended for use in our
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must
have written permission from the editor.  Articles
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated
otherwise.

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year.
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year.
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